APPOINTMENT

Approving the appointment of Deborah Beatty to serve as a Member of the Drug and Alcohol Planning Council of Allegheny County for a term to expire on December 31, 2009.

In Council January 23, 2007.

Read and approved by Motion of Council.

Rich Fitzgerald

President of Council

Attest:

John Mascio

Chief Clerk of Council

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE



County of Alegheny

101 COURTHOUSE ◆ 436 GRANT STREET PITTSBURGH, PA 15219 PHONE (412) 350-6500 ◆ FAX (412) 350-6512

November 28, 2006

ALLEGHENY COUNTY COUNCIL

Honorable President and Members Allegheny County Council 119 Courthouse Pittsburgh, PA 15219

'06 NOV 30 AM10:14

Dear Council Members:

Please find the attached resume of Deborah Beatty, whom I am recommending for appointment to the Drug and Alcohol Planning Council of Allegheny County.

The Council's purpose is to aid and assist, as the statutory and County Executive's approved citizen body, the County Executive and the Allegheny County DHS Director in the planning, development and implementation of the provision of services for individuals with addiction problems who are residents of Allegheny County. I am recommending that Ms. Beatty serve a three year term, ending on December 31, 2009.

Ms. Beatty is a core group member of Bridge to Hope, a family support group that meets weekly at the North Hills Passavant Hospital. She has also been involved with the Cranberry Family Support Group, and was a presenter at the PASAP Conference in State College this past March.

I appreciate your consideration, and ask you to act on this appointment as quickly as possible. Ms. Beatty will make herself available for review before the appropriate committee if members of Council wish to speak with her.

Sincerely

Dan Onorato

CC: Deborah Beatty

Deborah Beatty

181 Kildee Drive. Wexford, PA 15090 · (724) 312-3122 dbeatty@creesesmith.com

Objective

To represent families having members who suffer from the disease of addiction

addicti

Qualification

Core group member, Bridge To Hope, a family support group that meets weekly at North Hills Passavant Hospital, January, 2005 to present

Member, Cranberry Family Support Group, January, 2002 through January, 2005

Presenter, PASAP Conference, State College, PA, Member of Parent Panel, March, 2006

Testified before PA legislature in support of Representative Marsico's bill requesting additional funding for Addiction Treatment, Harrisburg, PA,

Education

Indiana University of Pennsylvania B.S. in Business Management

Indiana, PA

Employment

Creese, Smith & Co LLC

October, 1999 to present

Pittsburgh, PA

Fruehauf & Co PC

January, 1995-October, 1999

Cranberry Twp., PA

References

Dave ElseDirector, Center for Spirituality412-381-1900Mark LoweryMichael's Place412-427-0253Marge ModroWPIC Clinical Educator412-586-2573Jean WagnerPassavant Hospital Foundation412-367-6643



OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL County of Allegheny

ROOM 119 • 436 GRANT STREET • PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219 412.350.6490 • 412.350.6499 (FAX)

December 19, 2006

Deborah Beatty 181 Kildee Drive Wexford, PA 15090

Dear Ms. Beatty:

This is to inform you that an Appointment Review Committee Meeting has been scheduled for <u>4:00</u> <u>PM, Thursday, January 4, 2006</u> in Conference Room One, 119 County Courthouse.

Your presence has been requested to discuss your nomination for appointment to the Drug and Alcohol Planning Council of Allegheny County.

If you have any questions regarding this please contact me at 412-350-6495.

Sincerely,

Uohn Mascio Chief Clerk

Allegheny County Council

JM/fb



OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL COUNCIL COUNTY OF Allegheny

ROOM 119 • 436 GRANT STREET • PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219 412.350.6490 • 412.350.6499 (FAX)

January 29, 2007

Deborah Beatty 181 Kildee Drive Wexford, PA 15090

Dear Ms. Beatty:

This is to inform you that at the Regular Meeting of Council held on January 23, 2007, Council approved your reappointment to serve as a member to the Drug and Alcohol Planning Council of Allegheny County for a term to expire on December 31, 2009.

Congratulations on your appointment and best of luck in this undertaking. We look forward to receiving your recommendations and stand willing to assist you in any way you believe appropriate.

Sincerely,

John Mascio Chief Clerk

Allegheny County Council

JM/fb